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120. There shall be sent to each Superior as

many copies of the proceedings of the general

assembly as the Association over which he presides

counts members.

121. All the documents relating to the Union
shall be carefully kept, and often read by the mem-
bers.

122. Once a year, six months after the meeting,

each Superior shall send to the President General a

rough estimate of the state of the Association in his

diocese. The President General shall answer this

report by sending to each Superior General a report

resuming the state of the work throughout the dif-

ferent dioceses.

123. In order that the Superiors of the several

Associations may the more easily make out their

report for the President General, the latter shall

draw up and send to each a list of questions pre-

pared ad hoc.

124. At the bottom of the report which each

Association sends to the Superior General, should

be indicated the points which it might be useful to

examine in the general assembly of Superiors. The
President General thus collecting from all sides a

bundle of important questions, will have an oppor-

tunity of making them known when he transmits

his summary of the several reports, and the mem-
bers of the general assembly will have thus become


